Important Events

Monday 25th Feb: Poet Paul Delaney in for World Book Day

Wednesday 27th Feb: Year 2 Trip to the National Gallery

Friday 1st March: Chile Class Assembly

Week beginning Monday 4th March: World Book Week

Friday 8th March: World Book Week Assembly at 9am.

Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day

Friday 29th March: Year 1 & 2 Musical showcase at 2pm

Friday 15th February: Colombia Class Assembly

Friday 5th March: Easter Parade at 1pm, school finishes at 2pm for Easter break.

Homework

Spellings and maths homework will continue to be sent out **every Friday**. Homework should be handed in by the following **Wednesday**. Spellings will be sent out every **week** and tested at the end of the week.

Reading Journals need to be completed by the children with support from parents. They must be brought into school <u>daily</u>. Please encourage your child to draw pictures and engage with their home reading books. Fantastic examples will be celebrated in KS1 Assembly each week.

PE

This term the children will be learning gymnastics and basketball.

Children must bring their **complete PE kit every DAY.**

Chile class have PE on a Wednesday and Thursday.

Colombia class have PE on a Tuesday and Wednesday.







Colombia and Chile Year 2 Spring Term Curriculum Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back for Spring 2. We have had a super start to Spring, learning all about Florence Nightingale, how to make healthy snacks and 2D and 3D shapes.

We have lots of fantastic new topics to cover this half term, with a particular focus on Compass Points and learning how to get from A to B. We will also have an exciting trip to the National Gallery to explore the work of a range of artists and see the Fourth Plinth in real life following our work in Spring 1.

Please ensure you continue to support your child by reading with them every evening and practising their 10, 5 and 2 times tables regularly. We have now started Times Tables Rockstars at school which will support your child to embed their focus times tables, so please encourage your children to use it at home. If you have any questions about Rockstars, please ask your class teacher.

Should you have any concerns or wish to talk to us about your child and their progress, please feel free to speak to us. We are available to talk after school and can make an appointment to meet you if you should wish.

We look forward to continuing to work with you and your child as the year progresses,

Miss Payne, Mr Schmitz, Vicky and Sam.

